
 

  
  

 

 

On behalf of the Pennsylvania Long-Term Care Learning Network, the Jewish Healthcare Foundation invites 
you to  

PREPARE TO SHARE  

 

  

To our Partners at Nursing Facilities:  

We appreciate your participation in the Pennsylvania Long-Term Care Learning Network. During this quarter 
the Learning Network has focused on education and strategies to avoid hospitalizations from nursing 
facilities, through our series of Thursday webinars.  

At the end of each quarter, we will hold a Learning Collaborative. This two-hour session will provide an 
opportunity for a deeper dive and focus on specific quality indicators.  

On June 23, 2022, we will be holding the first virtual Learning Collaborative from 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm where 
we will feature examples of promising practices from the field 

That is where you come in…  

We invite you to participate by featuring your communities’ best practices on topics related to avoiding 
hospitalizations from nursing facilities.  

Please email Stacie Bonenberger bonenberger@jhf.org by June 1, 2022, to be part of this quarter’s 
program. The team at JHF will work with you to Prepare to Share. Topics may include (and are not limited 
to): 

• Falls prevention 
• Wound care 
• Polypharmacy reduction 
• Communication tools  
• Collaboration between nursing facility teams and service coordinators 

We look forward to learning from you! 

The Learning Network is part of the Department of Human Services' Quality Strategy for Nursing Facilities, 
offered as a collaboration of the Community HealthChoices Managed Care Organizations.  

 

  

     

 
Visit the Tomorrow’s HealthCare Community at www.tomorrowshealthcare.org.  

 
If you would like to add colleagues or be removed from this Learning Network distribution list, please e-

mail Stacie at bonenberger@jhf.org  
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